
  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

5 June 2023 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to inform you that the next informal meeting of the General Committee 

is scheduled for Wednesday, 14 June 2023, at 3:00 p.m. in the Trusteeship Council Chamber. — 

During the informal meeting, I look forward to hearing updates from the co-facilitators 

regarding the progress of the ongoing negotiation processes. 

The informal meeting will also discuss the schedule for High-level Week, including the 

proposed programme for the SDG Summit to be held on 18-19 September 2023. I will invite senior 

Secretariat officials to also participate in this section of the meeting to provide further information 

to Member States. 

The agenda will be circulated to all delegations in advance of the informal meeting. 

Along with the members of the General Committee and appointed co-facilitators and co- 

chairs, I invite all Member States and Observers to attend the informal meeting. 

Once again, I look forward to our continued close coordination and collaboration as we 

work collectively to strengthen the impact of the General Assembly during its seventy-seventh 

session. - 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Csaba K6r6si 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York


